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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

06/08/2024  16:35:342024/2821/P OBJ Mr There is already an over supply of school places in our area of Hampstead, which has created severe 

problems in the Neighbourhood and surrounding areas caused by car use by parents bringing and collecting 

their children from school. Children are largely from outside the neighbourhood and beyond our area of 

Hampstead. It does not serve the needs of the community.

There has been a presumption to resist additional school population within the Netherhall Neighbourhood. Has 

policy changed?

It is proposed to increase the school population by 1/6th (44 children)

Please refuse
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